
  

February 19, 2023 

Welcome! 

Calendar Events 

Early Bird Pricing 
Available for Camp 
 

Skyview is offering Early Bird pricing 

on camp for 2023 through March 

15th. Students in AWANA can use 

their AWANA Dollars to  

pay for camp.  

See Pastor Warren for more info. 

If your family is in need, please contact  

your deacon or the church office. 

February Congregational Service Opportunities 
 

H:3.22” 

W:4.46” 

Sunday School   Sunday at 9:15 A.M. 

Sunday Morning Service  Sunday at 10:30 A.M. 

AWANA Clubs   Sunday at 5:30 P.M. 

 

Ladies’ Prayer Meeting  Tuesday at 9:15 A.M. 

Prayer Meeting   Wednesday at 7:00 P.M. 

Men’s Bible Study   Thursday at 7:30 P.M 

H:2.12” 

W:2.34” 
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Pastor 

Mark Warren 
 

Sunday Morning Service 
February 19th at 10:30 A.M. 

 
 

Welcome to Grand Heights Baptist Church! 

Our Mission: We exist to glorify God as we help people 

move closer to Jesus in their spiritual journey 

Thanks for joining us for our Sunday Service today! If you are a 

first-time visitor, please register at our  

Welcome Center. 

 

We also broadcast the service live on our Facebook page. Please 

visit our page at: Facebook.com/GrandHeightsBaptistChurch 

Order of service packets are available in the entryway. 
 
 

Missions of the Month: 

Caleb and Kristina Hague 
 

The Hague’s are sharing Christ with 

Spaniards in the greater Madrid 

area. They are working with the 

ABWE team in Torres de la 

Alameda, Madrid planting a church, 

Torre Fuerte. They have been 

serving in Spain since 2016. 

 VBS to Start July 16th 
Volunteers Needed 
  
A leader’s meeting will be 

happening soon. If anyone has 

questions or would like to 

volunteer, please contact  

Cindy Sudduth. 

February 3    Brian Hulbert 

 

February 26    Sharon  

   Quiggle 

 

Birthdays & Anniversaries 

 

H:2.03” 

W:2.33” 

H:2.03” 

W:2.19” 

H:2.21” 

W:2.14” 

February 11    Laura  

     Pensworth 

February 29    Maggie  

   Hartong 

 

 
Nursery Volunteer Schedule 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your ministry. Contact Kathy Rudy if you 

 cannot work or find a substitute. 

 
Children’s Bulletin and Activity Packets Available 

If anyone would like to be baptized, please see Pastor Warren. 

He will be preparing a class on Baptism for anyone interested. 

The date is not decided on yet with more details to follow. 

Baptism Service on March 26th 


